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Siobhan Cole Receives Pro Bono Partnership Award
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Siobhan Cole, Partner and Chair of the Commercial Litigation Practice Group,
recently received the Pro Bono Partnership Award at the Homeless Advocacy
Project (HAP)’s 35th Annual Anniversary Benefit on September 18.

This award recognizes Siobhan for her tireless work as a volunteer providing legal
aid to individuals experiencing homelessness. Siobhan has been a dedicated
volunteer for the Homeless Advocacy Project for several years and counts her
experiences representing HAP clients among the most rewarding of her career.

White and Williams was a proud sponsor of this event. To learn more about White
and Williams LLP’s Pro Bono work, click here.


